
 

 

The Rabun County Water and Sewer Authority (RCWSA) has received the results back from the 
Environmental Protection Division (EPD) lab concerning the Total Trihalomethanes (TTHM’S) and the 
Halo-acetic acids (HAA’s) test results. 

 

These samples were tested on May 13, 2024 and are for the second quarterly sampling period. All 
samples were in the ranges of the reporting limits set by EPD. 

 

• TTHM’s Maximum Containment Level (MCL) are 0.080 mg/L 

• HAA’s Maximum Containment Level (MCL) are 0.060 mg/L 

• TTHM’s tested the second quarter were 0.010 mg/L and 0.029 mg/L. 

• HAA’s tested the second quarter were 0.0092 mg/L and 0.042 mg/L. 

If you have any questions concerning the results or testing procedures, please contact the RCWSA at 
706-960-9835. Thank you. 


